
Saint Teresa School 

March 22, 2024 

Saint Teresa of the Child Jesus School welcomes 

students and their families into a dedicated Catholic 

community, where all are challenged to learn and live 

by the teachings of Jesus Christ, as they discover and 

develop the uniqueness each has been given to be used 

for the betterment of all creation. 

 

Important Dates to Remember! 
• Sunday, March 24 

o Palm Sunday 

• Monday, March 25 

o Dress Down for $1.00 (excludes middle school students) 

• Tuesday, March 26 

o Mass 

• Thursday, March 28 

o Holy Thursday- Distance Learning Day 

• Friday, March 29 

o Good Friday- No school 

o Please note that there will be no weekly newsletter.  

• Sunday, March 31 

o Easter Sunday 

• Monday, April 1 

o Easter Monday- Distance Learning Day 

• Tuesday, April 2 

o PTO Meeting 

• Thursday, April 4 

o International Night (flyer below) 

• Friday, April 12 

o Deadline to RSVP for Boys Someone Special Event 

• Monday, April 15 

o Deadline to order your yearbook for $25 

• Thursday, April 25 

o Boystown- Parents café from 5:30-6:30 pm 

 

Principal Update 

Dear Families and Friends 

We hope this newsletter finds you well as we complete another week of growth and learning at Saint Teresa School. As we 

work together in faith and education, we continue to witness the remarkable achievements of our students and the 

dedication of our staff. 

Last weekend Saint Teresa School was well represented at the Rhode Island Science and Engineering Fair. We would like 



to thank Michael Cute, Manny DePina, Gianna-Leah Duarte and Cairo Carvalho for representing the school so well. The 

second grade had their visit from Casey Farm and are now anxiously waiting for their chicks to hatch. We’ll keep you 

posted as to their progress. Music students in grades 3, 4, and 5 are learning to read and play music on the recorder. Later 

this spring they will have the opportunity to play with the Rhode Island Philharmonic. Middle school art students are 

preparing for a Night at the Museum, where a middle school art program will be showcased. Keep your eye out for more 

information. 

Today I had the pleasure of attending a concert in the sixth grade. The performers were members of the 6th grade class 

who are in the Recycling Club. Members of the club had made instruments out of recycled materials, and they did an 

awesome job of playing and singing the music of Bruno Mars and Pharrell Williams. 

 

Thanks to a grant with the City of Pawtucket, we have been able to partner with Boystown. Boystown offers support 

services to children and their families and one of the services that they provide is offering parent resources. This spring 

they will be hosting two Parent Café’s at Saint Teresa’s. One April 25th from 5:30 to 6:30 they will offer a workshop on 

Internet Safety and on May 23rd from 5:30 to 6:30 they will offer a workshop on Managing Your Child’s Emotions. Pizza 

and childcare will be provided for both. Watch for the fliers with more information. 

Today concluded our Stations of the Cross for the Lenten season. As students have participated in the Stations of the Cross 

they have been encouraged to reflect on the significance of this holy season. Throughout Lent we had asked our families to 

support Catholic Relief Services’ (CRS) Project Rice Bowl by collecting spare change in the cardboard boxes provided by 

CRS. These are due back at the school by Wednesday March 27th. Please have your child give them to their homeroom 

teacher. 

We have already begun the process of advertising for and interviewing candidates for next year’s grade 2 class and for pre-

k. We are excited that we have had so many strong candidates. We will also be looking for parents, grandparents, retired 

teachers, and friends of Saint Teresa’s to volunteer as tutors. We are looking to develop a one-to-one tutoring program that 

will support our students with reading and math. If you are interested in tutoring, please call the office. 

May God bless our school community abundantly as we strive for excellence in education and faith. Together, let us 

continue to nurture the hearts and minds of our students. 

  

Sue Mansfield 

Principal 



 

Volunteers Needed! 

 
 

PTO Meeting 

 



International Night 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Spring Sports and Coaches Needed! 

 

 



Buy the 2024 Yearbook! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



STS Boys Someone Special Event 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Girls Someone Special Dance 
*Flyers will be sent home next week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

MARCH LUNCH MENU 

 

 

 
 


